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The local offices of culture and heritage report that from next Tuesday 1 June, extended
summer hours will take effect at Far de la Mola, Molí Vell de la Mola, Torre des Pi des Català
and the Formentera Ethnographic Collection.

  

During the summer high-season, the cultural and educational space at La Mola’s lighthouse will
open Tuesday to Sunday from 10.00am to 2.00pm and, dovetailing with market days,
Wednesday and Sunday evenings from 5.00pm to 9.00pm. El Far will close on Mondays.
General admission is €4.50 and reduced entry is €2.50. Formentera residents and certain other
visitors get in free.

  

Molí Vell, Torre des Pi des Català and the Formentera Ethnographic Collection
For questions about opening hours and visits at other heritage sites, or to reserve a visit, the
heritage office has unveiled a new e-mail address, coneixpatrimoni@conselldeformentera.cat .

  

El Molí Vell will open from Wednesday to Sunday, 5.00pm to 8.00pm, from 1 June to 30
September. Torre des Pi des Català will open Saturdays from 9.00am to 11.00am. The
Formentera Ethnographic Collection will open Tuesday to Saturday from 10.00am to 1.30pm
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